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RE: HOUSE BILL 689; RELATING TO THE ISSUANCE OF SPECIAL PURPOSE 
REVENUE BONDS TO ASSIST HOUSE OF ALOHA ENTERPRISES LLC 
 
Chair Sean Quinlan, Vice Chair Daniel Holt, and members of the House Committee on 

Economic Development, on behalf of MASON INDUSTRIES, LLC, I submit the following testimony 
in support of House Bill 689 regarding HOUSE OF ALOHA ENTERPRISES LLC. 
 

House Bill 689 authorizes the issuance of special purpose revenue bonds to assist HOUSE 
OF ALOHA ENTERPRISES LLC with planning, designing, constructing, and equipping facilities for 
the manufacturing and processing of products. Specifically, we are planning to build facility and 
expand existing facilities in State of Hawaii and intend to process value-added agricultural products 
from Hawaii to play a role in providing niche and high value products for not just our State, but 
overseas in North America, Asia, and Europe, which in turn will bring in revenue for the State of 
Hawaii. The facilities will provide automated packaging and bottling, and coordinate shipping and 
logistics. Clients of the facilities will be farmers, value-added agriculture producers, and 
entrepreneurs for more middle class jobs and help Hawaiiʻs overall economy to be more self-
sustainable. 

HOUSE OF ALOHA ENTERPRISES will generate revenue, taxes, fees, lease and rents in 
the State of Hawaii by opening a Retail outlet at the Haleiwa Town Center. The project will 
generate jobs in areas such as but not limited to, construction, law, finance, food and beverage, 
accounting, engineering, landscaping, maintenance, and energy.  Further, the development and 
operations will generate multi millions of dollars in revenue for the State of Hawaii through taxes, 
fees, and the lease at the Free Trade Zone.  

 

In addition House Of Aloha Enterprises will generate substantial economic growth for the 
State with increased revenue through the creation of more jobs and this development and 
operations will generate multi-millions of dollars in revenue for the State of Hawaii. This special 
purpose revenue bond will definitely help with economic development, specifically for other 
businesses in the area as well. 
 

For the reasons stated above, MASON INDUSTRIES, LLC supports House Bill 689. Thank you 
for the opportunity to testify on this matter. 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
_____________________________________ 
Melvin G. Mason Jr.  CEO / President 
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